

Subject: Greetings from RI District 3080
Dear District Rotary Foundation Committee Chair
Rotary Greetings
It is my proud privilege to express best wishes to your good self for a wonderful and momentous Rotary year 2020-21 as District Rotary Foundation Committee Chair of your esteemed District. Our DRFC PDG T K Ruby and District Governor Ramesh Bajaj also join me for extending their best wishes.
I take this opportunity to share with you the file (please see attachment) containing the Global Grant projects envisaged by the different clubs of our District 3080. We are ready to collaborate with two or three International partners for any one project. Transparency and sustainability are two major aspects to which we adhere in our District.  Kindly support us in our endeavour to serve the society.
I can share the further details of any project 
Hoping to hear from you with favourable response
Regards
PP Prabhjit Singh
District 3080
District Grant Sub Committee Chair

